
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Larrie Ann Davis 
Date: July 12, 2018 
Subject: San Bernardino County Water Conference 
 
 
  
At the June 19, 2018 Board meeting, the board approved the attendance of the General 
Manager and any Director wishing to attend the San Bernardino County Water 
Conference.  The conference is being held on Friday, August 10, 2018 from 9:00 a.m. to 
1:00 p.m. in Ontario, California.   
 
The last day to register at the reduced rate is July 20, 2018.  If you will be attending be 
sure to let me know by Thursday July 19, 2018 so I can make the necessary 
reservations. 
 
 
 
 
 


